
 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     tcp@dvclaw.com 

1450 SW Harbor Way, Suite 450 
Portland, OR 97201 

 
July 23, 2019 

 
Via Electronic Filing  
 
Ms. Linda Anderson 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop, S.E. 
Lacey, WA  98504-7520 
linda.anderson@utc.wa.gov 
 

Re: AWEC Response to July 17, 2019 Notice of Opportunity to Comment 
Docket U-190485 

 
Dear Ms. Anderson: 
 
  In response to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s 
(“Commission”) July 17, 2019 Notice of Opportunity to Comment in the above-referenced 
docket, the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers (“AWEC”) submits these responses to the 
Commission’s questions: 
 

1. Will you be attending the July 30 workshop either in-person or telephonically? 

a. Yes, Tyler Pepple will represent AWEC in-person at the workshop. 

2. If you are attending the workshop, will you be providing oral comments? 

a. Yes. 

3. If you are the member of an organization that has multiple individuals on the 
Interested Persons List, who will act as the organization’s spokesperson at the 
workshop? 

a. Tyler Pepple 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ Tyler C. Pepple 
      Tyler C. Pepple 
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